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Chairman of the DECR meets with Russian ambassador
to Canada.

DECR Communication service, 13.07.2023.  

On 13th July 2023 a meeting was held at the Department for External Relations of the Moscow
Patriarchate between the chairman of the DECR the metropolitan of Volokolamsk Anthony and the
Russian ambassador to Canda Oleg Stepanov. 

 During the meeting they touched upon issues in the field of mutual cooperation in meeting the spiritual
needs of compatriots living in Canada. 

   



Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/90520/

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

